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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

(DVEM) is conducting a competitive bid process for the Brewer Armory 

Unheated Storage Building Project at the Brewer Armory in Brewer, Maine.  

Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Directorate of Facilities 

Engineering at 2:00 p.m. 30 June 2020. 

 

This project consists of the construction of a one story, steel, unheated 

storage building with a new foundation measuring approximately 1,500 

square feet.  Project includes the demolition of existing storage building 

(1,500 square feet) and the demolition and replacement of two reinforced 

concrete pads adjacent to the new building location (approximately 160 sf 

each). New underground electrical service to the new building is also part 

of this project. A mandatory (General Contractors) pre bid conference will 

be held onsite at the Brewer Armory, 133 Elm Street, Brewer, Maine on 

June 16th at 10 am. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

